
Accueil » City hosting open house on rec programs, info session on non-profits

Les conseillers de la Cité de Clarence-Rockland ont reçu une présentation sur la révision des limites des quartiers lors de la dernière réunion du conseil de 2024, le 11

décembre. (Photo : Photo: City of Clarence-Rockland website photo)

City hosting open house on rec programs, info session on non-
profits

The City of Clarence-Rockland is encouraging residents to attend an open house, where it will detail its many recreation

and culture programs, as well as provide information on the many non-profit organizations across the municipality.  

Le 25 septembre 2024 à 22 h 46 min

Anil Jhalli

2/13/25, 2:48 PM City hosting open house on rec programs, info session on non-profits - Les éditions André Paquette

https://editionap.ca/2024/09/25/city-hosting-open-house-on-rec-programs-info-session-on-non-profits/ 1/2

https://csepr.ca/chercheurs-et-etudiants/formations-specialisees/formation-de-prepose-e-aux-soins-de-soutien-personnel-septembre-2025/
https://editionap.ca/


This event addresses one of the priorities of the City’s strategic plan, cohesion, and aims to support the growth of local

organizations that have a positive impact on the community.  

“This is a milestone for our community,” said Julie Chartrand, communications officer with the City of Clarence-Rockland. “While

something similar existed in Rockland over 20 years ago, this event marks a fresh new chapter. Our municipality is home to

fantastic programs, offered by both local organizations and small businesses, and we believe it’s important to showcase them.

This event provides a great opportunity for residents to explore and discover what’s available right here in their own backyard.” 

The open house begins at 6 p.m. on Wednesday, Oct. 2, where residents can explore and register for a variety of recreational

programs, events and activities available for the fall 2024 and winter 2025 seasons. The City said it is a chance for residents to

discover new programs and activities and interact with local clubs and organizations.  

The information session portion of the evening, which begins at 7:30 p.m. is exclusively for non-profit organizations. Attendees

will receive detailed information about the City’s support programs, including financial and technical assistance, with experts

available to answer questions.  

“The type of support needed can vary from one community group to another,” added Chartrand. “Some may request financial

assistance, while others might need technical help, such as tables and chairs. This is also a great opportunity to explain how the

City of Clarence-Rockland can assist organizations with their events and programs.” 

Twenty-one local organizations have confirmed their attendance for the information session including TVC22, Clarence-

Rockland Baseball Association, Artisanat Ste-Trinité, Hammond Hill, the Clarence-Rockland Library and Pleine Nature.  

“We encourage others to join in—it’s free, and the more participants we have, the bigger the success of this event,” added

Chartrand. “If you’re interested in showcasing what you offer, don’t hesitate to reach out and get involved.” 

The event takes place on the second floor of the Clarence-Rockland Arena.  

The deadline to register is end of day on Tuesday, Oct. 1.  

For more information, contact Julie Chartrand at jchartrand@clarence-rockland.com.  
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